Mr. Beil Nittier
Box 3824
Mancos, Coioraado 81328

Dear Bi1i i,

Thanks very much for your reception report of October 6, 1886 in
Mancos on your Hammarlunds HQ-180 with loop antenna.

Your log 1ndicates that you were indeed receiving KSMJ,
Sacramento on 1380 khz. At the time you received us, we were
operating a Harris MWS5A five kilowatt transmitter with a four
tower directional antenna system located just west of Sacramento,
Caiifornia. You received us off the "backside" of the antenna,
since the main lobe of rad.ation 1s towards the southwest.

We aiways appreciaie recepiion reportis, and hope that you enjoy
your iong distance listening. i hope things are going well for
you 1n Mancos.

Slncareiy.

2 i)

Chip Morgan

Chaielf Engineer
KSEMJ/KSFM .
Sacramentio, Caiifornia

CM/erls

KSMJ Office & Studio 937 Enterprise Drive Sacramento California 95825 (916) 929-5467

MAGIC
1380

Dufty Broadcasling Cirporatwon ot Sacramento



